
Breakfast Meeting of the University Standards and Evaluation Committee 
Monday, November 22, 2010 

7:50 to 8:50 a.m. 
Faculty Lounge –GC 6th floor 

 
Agenda  

 
Call to Order        Dr. Mary Alice Trent 
 
Opening Prayer        
 
Reports from the following subcommittees: 
  
  

Subcommittee on Internal Research, Discipline & Penalties (ORU Academics & 
Student Development)     Dr. Kay Meyers 

Prof. Barbara Law 
 
 

Subcommittee on External Research, Discipline and Penalties (Other CCCU & 
Area School Policies on Academics and Student Development) 

Dr. Ray Smith 
 

 
Microscopic Research Subcommittee (Grade Inflation)   

Dr. Catherine Klehm  
 

Dr. Mosley’s Grades and Guidelines Subcommittee completed their assignment 
and plan to talk to Dr. Culp about putting the best assessing practices on the Faculty 
pages. 
 

 
Adjournment 
 
Announcements         
Meeting Date(s) Spring 2010   
Happy Finals Grading!!!  
Merry Christmas and a Happy, Happy New Year!!!! 


